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A Season of Thanks 
We have much to be thankful for at Pam’s Promise! Over this quarter we are thankful for the five women who 
successfully completed the program and transitioned out of homelessness into stable housing. We are also 
thankful for the opportunity to bring in new clients in need and to continue with those who are working hard 
to get to a better place in life. It is such an amazing blessing to see broken people beginning to heal and lives 
being restored. We are thankful, too, for the progress Pam’s Promise is making in other areas. Work is being 
done at the Spring Ledge House that will help Pam’s Promise be able to use that house to its fullest. Plumbing 
is being worked on to improve some water pressure issues and we are hoping for funding to do some much 
needed work on the heating and air conditioning system. Over this quarter, the board has been meeting with 
Executive Service Corp., a 41-year-old nonprofit organization with a mission to help other nonprofits be 
successful. We are thankful for the work ESC is doing to guide the board in the development of a strategic plan 
that will help Pam’s Promise continue to grow and fulfill its mission.  We are also thankful for the work that is 
being done by Adhesive Marketing to update the Pam’s Promise Website through funds that were donated for 
this particular work. These are only a handful of the things we have to be thankful for; this list could go on and 
on. God is good and He is at work……we have much to be thankful for! 

  Lighten your load for the holidays by letting us make your pies for you!  
 

                     Homemade Pumpkin, Apple, Pecan, and Quadruple Berry Pies  

will be made by Pam’s Promise Volunteers, come nicely boxed, frozen, and ready to bake       

                                              Just in time for the holidays. 
  

Pies can be ordered by calling Sue Zachary 765-366-3203 or Elizabeth Zuk 765-366-3980              

or from a Pam’s Promise Board Member. 
 

            Order early as supplies will be limited….Pie donations are $20 per pie. 
 

      Pies will be ready for pickup on Nov. 17th, 18th, and 20th  
 

      Any Way You Slice it, we’re Thankful for YOU!! 

         

 

 

Pam’s Promise  
This Quarter 

 

36 Inquiries 
3 New Admissions 

5 Graduated 

 

 

 

Thankful for  

Pam’s Promise 

Board  

Members 

Back: Alan Zachary, Megan 
Dillon, Mary Sue Measel, 
Brian Shively 
Front: Leslie Hatch, 
Amy Cochran, 
Jeff Korhorn, Joel Weir 



 

A client’s Thanks for Pam’s Promise 

                                 Pam’s Promise Transitional Housing Corp. 

 

I would like to commit to helping the homeless of Montgomery County by… 
_____Volunteering  
_____Giving Financially 
_____Donating needed items: toilet paper, paper towels, cleaning products, toiletries, etc.  
_____Donating gently used household goods or furniture 
_____Utilizing Amazon Smile or Kroger Community Rewards Program on behalf of Pam’s Promise 
Other_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Please let us know of your commitment to partner with us in helping the homeless by filling out this card and 
mailing it back to Pam’s Promise, P.O. Box 405, Crawfordsville, IN 47933 
We want to get to know you better as you work with us in ministering to those in need.  

Name___________________________________ Phone _____________________________ 

Address_________________________________ ___________________________________ 
Email_________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

On September 10th, 2020 I was rescued, not arrested. I spent 11 months in Montgomery County Jail discovering 
myself, establishing and growing a relationship with our amazing creator and educating myself on my addiction. I 
had to get honest with myself and make some serious changes in my life. I was lost. God began working in my life 
and urging me to change. I completed the women’s J-cap program (jail chemical addiction program) and had applied 
to Pam’s Promise. This program has given me so much self-worth. And taught me to be independent. I feel safe 
here. I’ve been working on restoring my relationships and creating healthy boundaries for myself. I feel like I’m part 
of the community here at Pam’s Promise and get to see the beauty of fellowship as people in our community reach 
out to us women. Through work with my case manager Elizabeth, I have gained confidence, established a trusting 
healthy relationship and am working to become the woman God intended me to be. I may not be exactly where I 
want to be, but I’m not where I was: homeless, addicted, hungry, lost, and broken. So when I was asked what Pam’s 
Promise means to me, I got overwhelmed with a sense of pride, respect, and gratitude. This program means “Life” 
to me. Choosing to live and be a part of something bigger. I’m so grateful for this program and the women that 
work here. We’re a family, creating an indescribable bond that will never be forgotten or broken. Thanks to Pam’s 
Promise I’m over a year sober, employed full time and learning to love myself again. I feel safe and alive for the first 
time! 

 

 

 

Thankful for the Volunteers at Pam’s Promise 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Pam’s Promise is very thankful for the many volunteers who take 
time out of their busy days to work pulling weeds, mow, paint, 
move furniture, stuff envelopes, do household repairs and 
upkeep, and a host of other work. A big shout out to Karen, Liz, 
Jim, Sunshine, Elizabeth’s small group, Ken and Rock Point 
Summer Serve, and the guys from Trinity Ministry and Wabash 
College! Come join our Team!! 
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